UNIVERSITEIT TWENTE.

Drienerlolaan 5 7522 NB Enschede

Postbus 217 7500 AE Enschede

www.utwente.nl

To the Executive Board

uw kenmerk

ons kenmerk UR 19 -224

bijlage(n)

CC. onderwerp

6 December 2019 datum

telefoon

fax e-mail 053 - 489 2027

g.w.m.oldeengberink@utwente.nl

Questions on International strategic partnerships.

Dear Executive Board,

The University Council received the document 'The future of international strategic partnerships 2019-2021 at the UT'. This document raised the following questions.

- How can we confirm and ensure that the selected ISP partners are the best for our university?
- How did the Executive Board come to this conclusion?

The answers are somewhat within the document already, but they are not always measurable. The University Council would like to hear your answers to the questions above during the upcoming consultation meeting on 11 December 2019.

Kind regards.

on behalf of the University Council,

dmeester.